Me Nary School District

PO Box 598

Mc Nary, AZ 85930

(928) 334-2293

July 21, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the staff at McNary Elementary School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2021-2022 school year! SCHOOL WILL START ON July 28, 2021, see you then. We are looking forward to a partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. To be successful in school children need support from both home and school. As partners, we share the responsibility to our children's success and want you to know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. We ask that you guide your child's learning by ensuring that he/she:

- 1) Attends school daily and arrives on time, ready for the day's learning experience
- 2) Completes all homework assignments given by teachers
- 3) Reads daily to develop a love for reading and to improve reading skills
- 4) Share school experience with you so that you are aware of his/her school life
- 5) Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subject
- 6) Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school and go on to college
- 7) You as parents come to our monthly events and check on your child often
- 8) If your child is sick let us know as soon as possible and follow all COVID-19 related precautions
- 9) All medical events will need doctors note
- 10) Return the parent signature page for the student handbook

The wonderful McNary staff and I feel honored to be a part of this school family. We thank you for your support and look forward to meeting you at Open House and all other events.

Sincerely,

Evangeline Warwick

Principal/Superintendent

ewarewick@mcnary.k12.az.us

rangline Warnide